
 
 
 
 
 
 

You’re Invited to Participate in Virtual Public Meeting for the WestWorld Sports Complex 
 
The WestWorld Sports Complex will be located at the 
east end of WestWorld in between Thompson Peak 
Parkway and McDowell Mountain Ranch Road.   
 
The project is being built with funds approved in the 
2019 Bond Election project # 53 Build Multiuse Sports 
Fields in the area of Bell Road.  Proposed plans show 
five multi use fields, parking, lights, restrooms, 
recreation staff offices, a shaded plaza and walking 
paths.   
 
To participate visit the project website 
www.scottsdaleaz.gov/construction/project-

list/build-mulituse-sports-fields-in-the-area-of-bell-
road by June 14. Click on the “Virtual Public Meeting” 
link, watch and listen to the presentation then submit 
your comments to let us know what you think.   
 
The majority of the land at this location is owned by 
the Bureau of Reclamation and is managed by the 
city.  In December 2020 the city acquired additional 
land from the Arizona State Land Department in 
order to have enough space to build five sports fields. 
Next the project will move through the public hearing 
process, to have your comments included, please be 
sure to participate between now June 14.  
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Virtual Public Meeting 
Ends June 14 

www.scottsdaleaz.gov/construction/project-
list/build-mulituse-sports-fields-in-the-area-of-

bell-road 
 

Questions? 
Project Hotline 480-312-4444 

Or view the Frequently Asked Questions  
section of the project website. 
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